
 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER 

We hope everyone had an enjoyable and safe Labor day weekend! 

We announced last month that the Golden State Series Schedule had changed.  If you have not checked out 

the schedule already the next date coming up is an OPEN PRACTICE, Saturday September 10th, 4:00 - 8:00 PM 

All Classes - Groomed Track along with Music & 

BBQ. $25.00. 

A 911 Tribute race will be following on Saturday, 
September 17th.  Come on out to Prairie City and 

help honor our first responders.  Two more race dates in 

October: October 1st, Speedway format & October 22nd, 

Special Championship Format with Flat Track welcome.   

Please be sure to check our website for the class 

structures: http://www.bigtimespeedway.com/   

We would also like to let you know that our 

junior program has helped with getting riders to 

these events! This Season so far: 

Gumball Rally Sponsor 
SWC Team Sponsor 
Silver Cup Sponsor 

Silver Cup Entries for 10 Nor-Cal Rider                                        

http://www.bigtimespeedway.com/

